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This bill is constitutionally against the law i.e. the Heller. If the bill is passed their will be w
law suit and the Oregon congress will have egg of it's face when it is tossed out of court. 

Oh and be sure if it is passed there will be a law suit. Just like the forthcoming cases against
the Red Flag law.

Richa C. Reynolds


